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2024 SCHOOL FEE STRUCTURE. 

 

The Sycamore Tree Academy has experienced the pressures of our current 

economy understanding the pressures families are under today. 

Increases in fuel, Bonds, Rent, Utilities, Food, Clothing and Entertainment have all 

been an ever-increasing burden on us all. We recognise this and understand the 

harsh reality of life in South Africa today. 

The management of the school have decided NOT to increase school fees next year 

2024 and have decide not to increase school fees at all. 

 

2024 School fees will be as follows.  Grade 1 – 7. 

R2310 x 11 for the first child enrolled, annual school fees are R25,410                                                                            

R2079 x 11 for the second child enrolled, annual school fees are R22,869.                                                                            

R1872 x 11 for the third child enrolled, annual school fees are R20,592...                                                                            

Grade R will remain R2500 per month over 11 months, annual fees will be R27,500 

In addition to the above discounts a further 10% discount is offered 

for early settlement of annual school fees for parents who are able 

to do so. 
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